
Martha’s Vineyard Beach Road 
Study Public Information Meeting

Wednesday, December 6, 2023
6:30 p.m.

What is happening?
The first public information meeting of the Martha’s Vineyard Beach Road Study will be held on 
Wednesday, December 6, 2023 at 6:30 p.m. The meeting will be held virtually.

At this meeting, the study team will provide an overview of the study's background, assess the 
existing site conditions, briefly discuss the framework for upcoming conceptual design alternatives 
for the study area, and collect feedback.

Please note that this virtual public meeting will be recorded.

When Register to Attend

https://www.mass.gov/marthas-
vineyard-beach-road-study 

Visit https://www.mass.gov/marthas-vineyard-beach-road-study for more 
information.

This meeting is accessible to people with disabilities and those with limited English proficiency. 
MassDOT provides reasonable accommodations and/or language assistance free of charge upon 
request, as appropriate. To request accommodation or language assistance, please contact 
MassDOT’s Chief Diversity and Civil Rights Officer by phone (857) 368-8580, fax (857) 368-0602, 
relay 7-1-1, or by email to MassDOT.CivilRights@dot.state.ma.us. Requests should be made as 
soon as possible prior to the meeting, and for more difficult to arrange services including sign- 
language, CART or language translation or interpretation, requests should be made at least ten
(10) business days before the meeting.
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